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January 30, 2013 
 
 

Louis Santiago 
7 Pagoda Lane 
Freehold, NJ 07728-4154 
 
Dear Mr. Santiago, 
 
Your email correspondence to Governor Christie, dated December 6, 2012, has been 
forwarded to my office for response. 
 
I have had opportunity to review the testimony you provided at the Medical Marijuana 
Public Hearings of March 7, 2011.  I would certainly be interested in speaking with you 
on the topics you outlined during your testimony.  I would encourage you to contact the 
Medicinal Marijuana Program Customer Service Unit by telephone at (609) 292-0424.  
Please provide one of our representatives with your contact information so we may 
schedule a conversation.  
  
I thank you for your interest in the program and look forward to speaking with you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John O’Brien, Director 
Medicinal marijuana Program 

 


